
 

August 2021  

 

Dear Multnomah Community: 

I am pleased to announce that the search for Multnomah's sixth president has officially 
begun! Over the past months, the Presidential Search Committee has received feedback 
from across the Multnomah community about what we need in our next president. Your 
feedback has helped to inform the committee’s deliberation as we have worked to 
create the opportunity profile. This profile is the key document capturing a picture of 
Multnomah University, the mission God has entrusted us with, and the president we are 
searching for to lead MU. Included in the profile is specific information on how to apply 
as well as how to submit the name of a potential candidate. 
 
This past week, the Multnomah Board of Trustees approved the opportunity profile. In 
partnership with CarterBaldwin Executive Search, we have now officially launched our 
search.  

I encourage you to visit the Multnomah Presidential Search webpage where a link to the 
opportunity profile is provided. Also, on the page you will find a timeline for the search 
and updates describing the search progress. As we work through the process, we will 
keep you updated each month so that you can continue to join us in prayer. 

 Looking ahead to the coming weeks, please pray that God would give the committee, 
our partners at CarterBaldwin, and the candidates wisdom and clear direction as they 
apply and we review their application materials. We are grateful for your continued 
support. 

Blessings, 

Nathan Nymeyer 
Presidential Search Committee Chair   
 

https://www.multnomah.edu/presidential-search

